
From: "Johnston, Sadhu" <Sadhu.Johnston@vancouver.ca>
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" <CCDTMACDL@vancouver.ca>

"Park Board Commissioners - DL" <PBCDL@vancouver.ca>
Date: 1/15/2016 5:11:12 PM

Subject: Memo - Revised Rezoning Enquiry for Oakridge Centre

Attachments: CMO - Mayor & Council and PB Commissioners - Revised Rezoning Enquiry for
Oakridge Centre - 2016.01.14.pdf

Dear Mayor and Council and Park Board Commissioners,

Please see attached memo from Jane Pickering, Acting General Manager – Planning and 
Development Services regarding revised rezoning for Oakridge Centre.

A short summary of the memo is as follows:

• The proposed Council and Parks Board Commissioner briefing on Oakridge Centre –
Revised Rezoning Enquiry (scheduled for Jan 18) has been cancelled.

• The intent is to meet with the proponent team (Westbank, Ivanhoe Cambridge) and
discuss key issues on the proposal and seek solutions towards a potential revised 
application that meets the City’s policy objectives.

• Staff will report back after meeting with the proponents on next steps. Council, Park
Board Commissioners will be apprised accordingly.

Should you have any questions, please email/call Susan Haid at susan.haid@vancouver.ca or 
604.871.6431.

Regards,
Sadhu

Sadhu A. Johnston, LEED AP
Acting City Manager
City of Vancouver

sadhu.johnston@vancouver.ca
o. 604.873.7627
twitter: sadhuajohnston
www.vancouver.ca
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